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It’s Good to Be Back!  

We have missed you all sooooo much!  

E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

 

So...what have the children 

been up to in school….? 

Developing our maths skills 

with concrete resources and 

discussion with our learning 

buddy! 

Using our fabulous 

shelter as an outdoor 

classroom for story 

telling and writing 

structure.  

Creating building structures 

with junk modelling materials as 

part of our project on ‘The Big 

Build’ - linked to our story tell-

ing and writing about The Three 

Little Pigs.  



As part of their topic on ‘’The Big Build’ the 

children have been creating villages and inves-

tigating aerial views. They have even been us-

ing Google Earth to look at aerial views of our 

school!  

And the builders have also been 

down in our Pufflings classroom!   



But there’s always time to make a cup of tea and 

practice our fine and gross motor skills!  

And, of course, Perran-ar-Worthal School would not be the same without Fabulous Fridays!!!  

Year 6 making sausage pasta casserole and Year 5 making their own paper from recycled materials. 



And then there’s the magic of science!  



…..and more amazing science! 

 

Fab Friday Art 

with Year 3!  



And then there is the joy of Forest schools…..we just love our outdoor space! 



Creating homes for the Three Little Pigs.  

Rock drumming in the corridor! 

Happy children!  
Happy teachers!  

We have had a wonderful 

first two weeks back with 

your children. Thank you for 

all your support with help-

ing us bring our community 

back together again.  




